Padnell Junior School

Padnell Infant School



Padnell Road. PO8 8EA

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Luker BA Hons, PGCE

Telephone: (023) 92252 752

Email: adminoffice@padnell-jun.hants.sch.uk
Website: www.padnell-jun.hants.sch.uk



Padnell Avenue. PO8 8DS Headteacher: Mrs Mandy Grayson BA Hons

> Telephone: (023) 9226 3784 E-mail: admin@padnell-inf.hants.sch.uk Website: www.padnell-inf.hants.sch.uk

> > 4th October 2024

Dear Parents & Carers

BE BRIGHT, BE SEEN - Friday 25th October 2024



On the last day of term, both schools are inviting children to come to school dressed in brightly coloured clothes to help raise awareness of road safety and spread the "Be Bright, Be Seen" message. We are not asking for a donation on this occasion.

There is also an online game which your child might like to play: https://www.think.gov.uk/resource/be-bright-be-seen-game/

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Luker & Mrs Grayson